Town of New Windsor

555 Union Avenue
New Windsor, New York 12553
Telephone: (845) 563-4615

OFFICE OF THE PLANNING BOARD

25 September 2017

Town of Newburgh SENT VIA EMAIL
1496 Route 300
Newburgh, N.Y. 12550

ATT: James Manley, ZBA Chairman

SUBJECT: = WAL-MART REAL ESTATE APPLICATION
YOUR FILE 2639-17

Dear Mr, Manley:

‘The Town of New Windsor Planning Board has received the referral in connection with a sign
variance regarding the subject property. The matter was discussed by the Board at their regular
meeting of September 27.

I am writing on behalf of the Board to advise you that they are hereby referring the matter back
to your Board with no comment. The New Windsor Planning Board believes your Board will
consider all the appropriate matters before making any decision.

Thank you for the opportunity of considering the application.

Very truly yours,

TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR PLANNING BOARD

Marh . Edsall

Mark J. Edsall, P.E., P.P.
Engineer for the Planning Board

MIE/st
TON ZBA 10-03-2017 re Walmart




